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1 5 January 20 13 

Re. WO1 95-02 

Dear Mr Thornton 

I refer to your letter dated 18 December 2012 in relation to your application to the Agency for 
a review of a waste licence for a facility at Kilmainhamwood, Co. Meath. 

I appreciate your concern at the fact that the processing of your waste licence review 
application has not, as yet, been completed. This is a result of the current resourcing demands 
on the Agency. Your application will be assessed as a priority early in 2013 and we will 
endeavour to complete the process at the earliest possible time. 

Yoqrs sincerely 

F r u k  Clinton 
Programme Manager 


